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From:  Chris McLeod 

To:  Historic Districts Study Committee 

Date:  June 1, 2023 

Re:  Winkler Mill Pond Historic District Re-Survey 

 

As outlined in Mrs. Kristine Kidorf’s Staff Report, the City Council has directed the Historic Districts 

Study Committee to review the Winkler Mill Pond Historic District Re-Survey and provide a 

recommendation as to whether the boundaries of the existing District should be amended to generally 

remove those properties that have been deemed as non-contributing.  Mrs. Kidorf’s Staff Report also 

outlines the process to be undertaken going forward.  The purpose of tonight’s meeting is to review 

the currently drafted Re-Survey and provide any initial comment and feedback and provide direction 

for preparing the next required document, the draft Study Committee Report, for consideration at a 

future meeting.     

 

Potential Action 

 

MOTION, the Historic Districts Study Committee has reviewed the draft Winkler Mill Pond Historic 

District Re-survey and (ACCEPTS THE PROPOSED DRAFT AS WRITTEN / ACCEPTS THE PROPOSED 

DRAFT WITH THE FOLLOWING ADDITIONS/REVISIONS________________) and further, the Historic 

District Study Committee requests that the appropriate Study Committee Report be prepared for 

future consideration as required as a part of the process outlined for potential district modifications.   


